Funds collected for Willowbrook

The Castleton Manor Garden Club yesterday collected money for Christmas presents for children at Willowbrook State School, at the club's annual Christmas meeting at the home of Mrs. Adrian Spidle of Douglas Rd., Emerson Hill.

The contributions, all voluntary, and made in lieu of the usual giving of Christmas presents between club members will go towards buying toys for the children, according to Mrs. C.A.P. Van Stolk, the club president.

The club will meet again on Jan, 12 at Calvary Presbyterian Church, West Brighton.